
 
FBI Omaha Teen Academy 2021 

 

The FBI Omaha Field Office is inviting interested high school juniors and seniors to apply for 

the 2021 Summer Teen Academy.  It will be held at FBI Omaha Headquarters, 4411 S. 121st 

Court, on Thursday, July 22, 2021 from 8:30 am – 4:30 pm. 

 

The Teen Academy provides an opportunity for high school students to get a hands-on, behind-

the-scenes look at the FBI.  During the academy, students are given the opportunity to learn how 

evidence is collected at scenes; learn about hostage crisis negotiations; hear from members of the 

FBI SWAT team; and meet FBI agents and other personnel. 

 

This is a competitive program, and not all applicants will be selected.  Student selection for the 

Teen Academy will be based on a quality application and essay.  The application, release form, 

and a supporting essay must be received by the FBI Omaha field office by May 21, 2021.  

Incomplete and/or late applications will not be accepted. 

 

Applications are currently available here -  https://www.fbi.gov/file-repository/omaha-2021-

teen-academy-application-042221.pdf/view.  The application can also be found on our 

website, www.fbi.gov/omaha under the Community Outreach tab. Interested students should 

complete and submit the required application and materials via mail to: 

 

FBI Omaha 

ATTN: Teen Academy 

4411 S. 121st Ct. 

Omaha, NE 68137  

 

Or 

 

Send in the require documents via email to: OM.CommunityOutreach@fbi.gov 
 

Incomplete and late applications will not be accepted. 
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